
 

Calling All Santas!!! 
As Christmas (and Black Friday) approaches, SAIL PTSO is looking to spread 
holiday cheer to our SAIL families that are struggling to put gifts under the tree.  
This year, we are helping 14 SAIL families fill those Christmas wishes of their SAIL 
children.  Thank you for your generosity during this special season. 
 
Please bring all gifts, labeled with the family’s number to SAIL’s front office by 

Wednesday, December 7, 2022. 
Items can be wrapped or not. 

We are reaching out for these gifts through Signup Genius to help support this worthy cause.  
Please sign up for your donations using the link below 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b084facac28a7f49-sail2  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b084facac28a7f49-sail2

